
CARLISLE HIGH SCHOOL
March 8, 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to express my wholehearted appreciation on the presentation of the dangers of distracted driving

you provided to Carlisle High School's senior class on February 15, 2024. As the High School Principal, it

was a privilege to work with you to provide the opportunity for our seniors to have the impactful and

insightful presentation on this critical topic.

Distracted driving has become a pervasive problem in our society, contributing to a significant number of

accidents and tragedies on our roads. Your presentation provided a deep understanding of the dangers

associated with distracted driving, as well as demonstrating the passion, and keen ability to communicate

effectively with a diverse audience. The commitment you have to raising awareness on this issue is

commendable.

During the presentation, you connected with our students and talked with them, not telling them what to do,

but providing them with ideas to think about and decisions they needed to make. The positive feedback I

received from several of our students shows how the connection you made has impacted their decision

making. I have no doubt that the presentation you provided will make a lasting impression on the entire group.

The ability to inspire a positive change and reflection on their own individual driving habits ensures me of the

impactful presentation.

Thank you for this opportunity you provided for our senior class. I would highly recommend this presentation

to other high school students. The mission of providing students crucial information about distracted driving

helps all to make critical decisions about distracted driving.

Sincerely,

Dr. Patricia D. Buffington
Carlisle High School Principal
Emai1: buffi ngtonp@carlisleschools.org
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